
 
www.cdsale.org.au/wonthaggi  
Bulletin Notices: 4th June, 2023 
Weekday Masses:  
                                         Tuesday Our Lady Star of the Sea, Inverloch Mass 11:00a.m. 
            Wednesday St. Joseph’s Wonthaggi Mass 9:30a.m.         
                                        Friday St. Joseph’s Wonthaggi Mass 9:30a.m.  
 
COMMUNION ON THE TONGUE:  

People who prefer to receive communion on the tongue, would you please come last for communion, as there is 

still widespread fear of COVID.  

 

• Please pray for those who continue to be affected by the Ukrainian War, and those natural disasters. 

Prayer for Peace and Justice in Ukraine. 

 
                                      God of peace and justice, 

                    Who change the hardened heart and break the power of 

                    violence, we entrust the people of Ukraine to you. 

                               Protect them in this time of peril; 

                    let them know not death but life, not slavery but 

freedom, 

                                          You are Father of all; 

                                      we are brothers and sisters. 

                        Give us the strength to live that truth in love, 

                                      choosing peace not war. 

                                    Through Christ our Lord                     

Amen. 

 

PLEASE PRAY: For those who continue to be affected by the Wars in Ukraine and Sudan. For all who are sick, 
lonely and suffering from illness and pain. For the anniversary of Fr. James Byrne and our loved ones.  May 
God’s merciful love shine on them and on the loved ones left behind. 

 

 

MONDAY PRAYER GROUP: 5th JUNE 2023 LUNCHEON.  

LITURGY GROUP MEETING TUESDAY 6TH JUNE, 2023 @ 4:15PM.  

 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE INVERLOCH: 

http://www.cdsale.org.au/wonthaggi


FASHION FUNDRAISER:   All ladies are invited to a fashion fundraiser with Postie on Tuesday June 6th @ 

1:30pm in the Inverloch Church Annex. The Inverloch CWL ladies are hosting this event. Entry is $5.00 

which includes afternoon tea. This is an opportunity to come and try and buy clothing as well as having a 

social afternoon! 

St. VINCENT de PAUL SOCIETY: 

It is that time of the year when we launch our winter appeal. We continue to offer assistance to those in our 

community who are in great need, and to do this we need your help. 

We thank you for your generosity of past years, but our work is never finished. There are so many people in 

our community who are struggling to make ends meet and they need our prayers as well as our 

assistance for everyday essentials. Calls for assistance have been increasing in recent times. 

Should you wish to donate over the phone, please call 131812. 

Should you wish to donate online, please go to vinnies.org.au. 

There will be a leaving collection on the weekend of 17/18 June, and we hope that you can support us. 

There are baskets at both Church Foyers where you will be able to donate nonperishable goods. 

THANK YOU! 

 

ST VINCENT PALLOTTI SCHOLARSHIP TRUST 

The St Vincent Pallotti Scholarship Trust offers scholarships to enable lay people to 
further their understanding and skills in 

leadership/ministry or a specialised activity, such as promoting faith enhancement, 
social justice and pastoral care. 

More information and Applications Forms are available on our 
website pallottine.org.au/svpscholarship 

Closing Date 4 August 2023 

 

  Sunday Gospel Reflection 

Sunday gospel reflections written by the clergy, religious and laymen and women of 
our diocese are published weekly through the diocesan website and the diocesan 
Facebook page enabling us to reflect and prepare ourselves on the Gospel before we 
get to the weekend masses. 
The link to  our website is   https://www.cdsale.org.au/news/sunday-gospel-
reflections 
and the link to our Facebook page is  https://www.facebook.com/dioceseofsale  

 

PRAYER SHAWL GROUP:  

We are always looking for new members. Even if you are not a knitter, you may like to help sew up the 

https://pallottine.org.au/svpscholarship
https://www.cdsale.org.au/news/sunday-gospel-reflections
https://www.cdsale.org.au/news/sunday-gospel-reflections
http://ttps/www.facebook.com/dioceseofsale


donated knitted squares or enjoy a social cuppa & chat.  

Simple patterns and wool are also available for those wanting to make a shawl or rug. So just come along. 

Enquires: Philippa Warby 0408 331 340 and Maureen Maartensz 0407 055 447.  

 

AID TO THE CHURCH IN NEED: ACN 

AUSTRALIA A message from Aid to the  

Church in Need (ACN) CARDINAL PELL LUNCHEON & LECTURE: Aid to the Church in Need is launching an 
annual George Cardinal Pell Luncheon & Lecture with the inaugural event to take place in Melbourne CBD on 
Sunday 21st May. The keynote speaker will be Mr. David Pell, brother of the late Cardinal. For information and 
to register, please visit www.trybooking.com/CGUDA. 

The Catholic Charity Aid to the Church in Need has launched their “Nigeria: Young Faithful, Crucified” global 
campaign. Did you know that in 2022 a total of 5,014 Christians were killed for their faith in Nigeria? These 
were not Nigerians who happened to be Christian, but rather, their allegiance to the Lord saw them face a 
brutal death. This is a Church being crucified with Christ. To watch testimonies and to make an offering visit 

www.aidtochurch.org./nigeriaglobal.  

 

 

 

 World Youth Day: Lisbon, Portugal 2023. Young people (18-35 yrs) in our 
diocese will join up with the World Youth Day Group from the Archdiocese of 
Melbourne to travel to Lisbon for the celebration of World youth day in 
August. Parishioners are requested to pray for these young people who have come 
forward to attend the WYD. For more information, please contact Fr Avinash George 
at Email: avinash.george@cdsale.org.au  

Phone # 03 59971510. 

 

• MISSAL ONLINE: ‘An App’ which Father Darren Howie finds very helpful is Universalis. 

This will allow you to follow the Daily Mass.                                               

 

• CARITAS AUSTRALIA:  

There is still time to support our global neighbours as they tackle the challenges of poverty.  

Your generosity today can help create a better tomorrow for people living in some of the most remote and 

marginalised communities in the world.  

All donations over $2 are 100% tax deductible.  

Caritas Australia:   www.caritas.org.au  

 

• CATHOLIC CARE: New self-help mental health service for parents, families and individuals. 

Teaching children and young people how to keep safe online (on how to use technology wisely) is 

important for their mental health and wellbeing. 

But as a parent or carer, ensuring eSafety for kids and teens can feel overwhelming or unachievable.  

Whether you’re worried about cyberbullying, privacy, online content, social media, or time spent using 

technology, there’s things parents and carers can do to help keep kids safe.  

To learn more please contact CatholicCare Victoria.  

 

http://www.trybooking.com/CGUDA
http://www.aidtochurch.org./nigeriaglobal
http://www.caritas.org.au/


• We have been emailing and sending out important communications from the Diocese and if you would 

like to be involved and receive this information then please contact the Parish Office on 56 721 111 or 

email your details to wonthaggi@cdsale.org.au. 

• WORKING WITH CHILDREN: THIS IS JUST A REMINDER TO CHECK THAT YOUR WORKING WITH 

CHILDREN HASN’T EXPIRED AND IF IT DOES NEED RENEWING, PLEASE CONTACT THE PARISH OFFICE 

FOR ANY ASSISTANCE WITH THIS.  

 

• Our Parish is committed to the safety, well-being and dignity of all children, young people and adults at 

risk. Find out more at: www.catholic.org.au/childprotectionsunday and 

www.catholicregligious.org.au/safeguarding  

If you are concerned about any form of abuse, or believe that someone is at significant risk, you should 

immediately raise your concerns with one of our Parish Safeguarding Officers. Contact Kristine McRae 

via the Parish Office: 03 56 721 111 or St. Joseph’s School Safeguarding Officer 03 56 721 052.   Take 

care, we are here to help.   

                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Catechist Formation Day:  Father Elio Capra will conduct a formation day for 
catechists and others who are interested in Sacraments at St. Jarlath’s Hall, Yarragon 
on Saturday 17th June at 9.30 am to 3.30 pm   Cost is $10 per head and catering is 
provided. 

mailto:wonthaggi@cdsale.org.au
http://www.catholic.org.au/childprotectionsunday
http://www.catholicregligious.org.au/safeguarding


Please contact Barbara Durand on 0414965079 or barbarad@sale.catholic.org.au or 
book with Trybooking  https://www.trybooking.com/CHWBF 

  

WYD FUNDRAISING DANCE: Due to popular demand St Agatha’s will be hosting a 
second fundraising dance on the 1st of July 2023 at 6.30pm St Peter’s College 
Hall.  Tickets on Sale from the parish office.  Please contact the office on 5996 1985  
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